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I am an interested party unable to locate ref number
Have we been mislead? I believe so!
Having attended several sessions the applicant has at some part of the proceedings commented that the government
have published a document that states the support for solar farms, however this is not quite the case as the
documentation refers to 50MW which is aimed at roof top / small developments.
I like many took this in good faith based upon the legal representatives standing.
This point needs clarification and the withdraw of this statement, and communication to all registered parties as this is not
acceptable. 
Visual impact - this is a serious concern the applicant dismissing this as moderate yet by 6 to 1 votes seen as high,
democracy must have a say. They failed to mention the fences / CCTV poles and growth rate of the hedges. In reality at
the average hedge growth rate it will take 15 years to cover the fences! 
Fire - it is very obvious that the applicant is not taking any notice of the fire brigade as these are recommendations. In light
of the number of solar developments across the UK surely these recommendations should be moved to a legal footing
providing a level of security for the residents and fire services. The mention of 22 days consultation was meet with a rebuff
- says it all!
Sheep - totally disingenuous, mention numerous times, they treat us all with disregard.


